Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: pamy@frontiernet.net

Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 8:04 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Re:

Pam

On Thursday, February 19, 2015 12:47 PM, "Barnes, Peter@Waterboards" <Peter.Barnes@waterboards.ca.gov> wrote:

Thank you for your comments. | will make sure that they are added to the record and taken into

consideration. After the comment period has closed, the State Water Board will provide written responses to all
comments received. Can you please provide me with a name so | can ensure that the comments are attributed to
the correct person?

Sincerely,

Peter Barnes

Engineering Geologist

Water Quality Certification Program
Division of Water Rights

State Water Resources Control Board
Phone: (916) 445-9989

Email: Peter.Barnes Warboards.ca. ov

OQur
WATER®

From: pamy@frontiernet.net [mailto:pamy@frontiernet.net]
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 8:03 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject:

| have been told that we, all of us who fertilize lawns, raise the temperature of the lake more than
what the thermal curtain would. Since the start of the proposed curtain, | was against it. | sure
hope all of the Lake Almanor basin people are aware of our own part in slowly harming our lake!



